March 2017

This is James O'Such, the newly elected President of the Shores Service Corporation Board of Directors. I would like to start off by thanking former President, Jim Priester, for all his hard work and dedication to the Shores Board of Directors and wish him and his family the best of luck in their future ahead.

For the past 21 months I have been serving on the board of directors and enjoying it as I get to be the voice of the people. I would like to put myself out there to the homeowners and welcome any questions or concerns you all may have at president@staugshores.net. With our community still growing I would like to encourage all of the membership to attend our monthly Board of Directors meeting which is the second Thursday of the month and possibly volunteer for one of our many great committees. The St Augustine Shores Service Corporation Board of Directors are here to serve as your voice, so please let us know what we can do.

I also have some great news, starting in March, the Riverview Club's dock which was extremely damaged from Hurricane Matthew will begin being repaired. We do not currently have a date when the repairs will be complete, but I will make sure updates are posted on the Shores website.

Please consider attending our Board of Directors meetings each month as I wish to meet as many of you as I possibly can. This board of directors is the voice of the people so please make yourselves be heard.

Thanks, James O'Such

President, St Augustine Shores Service Corp., president@staugshores.net.